
 CLEMENT KERN GARDENS RESIDENTS!  

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU

Join the City of Detroit for a meeting about the
future of Clement Kern Gardens. Share your vision

for housing plans and community services for
residents!   

Tuesday, August 25
DROP IN ANYTIME between 3 PM and 7 PM

Location: Next to the Clement Kern Gardens
Management Office

 Your safety will be our priority. Social distancing will be
enforced and all attendees must wear masks. If you
don't have one, we will provide masks for residents. 
FREE SCHOOL SUPPLIES will be distributed to children and
teens 
Beverages and refreshments will be provided
Get a chance to win a $100 gift card!


